Alfred University BAFA students to exhibit work
4/29/02

Students in three Bachelor of Arts in Fine Arts (BAFA) classes at Alfred University will exhibit their work Tuesday,
April 30, through Saturday, May 4, at The Brick Fine Art Studios.An opening reception is planned for 4:30 p.m.
Tuesday at the studios, located on the ground floor of The Brick residence hall. Exhibition hours will be 11 a.m. to 6
p.m. Tuesday through Saturday.Work to be exhibited was completed by students enrolled in "Image, Text and
Culture," "Space, Structure and Environment,” and "Japanese Art."



